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IMPORTANT DATES  

Hi Families! We are deep into Night of the Spadefoot 
Toads in reading. We are digging into the text to find 
the theme (moral/lesson) and support that theme with 
evidence and inferences. I sent home an INFORMATIVE 
writing rubric that needs to be signed - this is the rubric 
we use throughout the year for writing and the same 
one the state of Florida uses on FSA. We will complete 
our first Informative essay next week! Please review it 
with your child. We will begin small groups and centers 
this week now that we are organized. Binders should be 
coming home EVERY DAY, expect Fridays, so that you 
can see the work your child is completing in class. On 
Friday, I grade the work and you should see the grades 
on Monday.   

I hope everyone had a great weekend! 
This week in math we will be learning how 
to add and subtract decimals in a variety 
of ways. Last week’s homework packet is 
due on Wednesday and a new homework 
packet will be issued. We will also be 
having our first math test on Friday and it 
will cover all of Topic 1, lessons 1.1 
through 1.7, of the Savvas curriculum. 
Last week’s homework packet was a 
great review for the test and I’ll be sure to 
grade those and give them back to the 
students on Thursday. 

Ms. Crawford: 
crawfordk@platoacademy.net
Mrs. Lee: 
leee@platoacademy.net
Mrs. Harvey: 
harveyc@platoacademy.net

9/6 Labor Day No School
9/8 Early Release Day
9/10 Progress Reports

  

Hello Families,
We are continuing to work on 
Forms of Energy in Science.
 In Social Studies, students are 
reading about Ancient America 
and the Westward Expansion.

Headphones- Please make sure 
your child has a pair of 
headphones for their computer 
work.
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